CORRECTION GRANTED

A recent story in the Los Angeles Times on immigration and the
Catholic Church said that Bill Donohue and the Catholic League
were opposed to immigration reform. This is not true, we said.
(In fact, we don’t know anyone who doesn’t want some reforms.)
After doing some fact-checking, the paper corrected the story
in a later edition.


https://www.catholicleague.org/correction-granted/

